

4th January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

COVID Update

We hope that you stayed safe and well over the break.

Following updated Government guidance, all pupils in secondary schools should wear face masks in classrooms in addition to communal areas. This guidance will be reviewed at the end of January. We understand that some of our young people cannot tolerate masks for sensory reasons. We ask that if your son/daughter is able to wear a face mask that you ensure they bring a mask to school each day. Thank you for your support.

Testing for all pupils will take place on Wednesday when pupils return.

We are returning to our normal timetable following the holiday. This includes offsite activities and swimming. Our risk assessment will be reviewed regularly and we will update you regarding any changes.

Should you have any questions or concerns re COVID, please contact Nick Clark or me. We will continue to work together to keep everyone at Highshore as safe as possible.

Yours sincerely.

Eileen Ollieuz

Headteacher